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New Blaine nonprofit forms to support school
district’s drop in funding

Peace Arch Education Foundation a 'beacon' for Blaine School District

Nov. 28, 2024 10:00 p.m.

The Peace Arch Education Foundation, including President Charles Gibson, center left, and Secretary Bob
Feaster, center right, hold a meeting Wednesday, Nov. 13 at Gibson's home in Blaine. (Finn Wendt/Cascadia
Daily News)
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A new nonprofit in Blaine plans to help support the school district as it faces budget challenges with declining 
enrollment and insufficient state funding. 
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